
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To complete our science topic of ‘Living Things and their Habitats’, we are delighted to 

inform you that Year 5 will be going on a trip to Blackpool Zoo on the 25th June to see 

animals firsthand and to learn more about their habitats and how they live. 

 

Pupils will leave school at 9am, and are expected to return to school between 4:15-

4:30pm. 

 

The cost of the trip is £10 per pupil (down from the total £18.50 cost) to help cover the 

price of admission and coach hire. 

 

The children will need to bring their lunch with them; if your child has school dinners, the 

dinner hall is able to make them a packed lunch. If this is the case, please be sure to mark 

this on the permission slip below. 

 

Due to the length of the journey pupils are allowed to bring one item for the coach ride, 

such as a book or colouring set. Please note this must not include electronic items such as 

tablets, phones or handheld game consoles as we are not insured for their damage or 

loss. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you,  

 

The Year 5 team 

 

 

 

 

Name of child ___________________________________ 

 

Class ____________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Blackpool Zoo.  

 

My child has school dinners and will need a packed lunch supplied by the school. 

 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home.   

 

I have enclosed £10 for coach and admission. 

 

Signed ___________________________ 

 

Contact details ____________________________________________ 


